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UPDATE
Last week:	                  $34,678 
YTD offering:	                $1,783,031 
YTD budgeted:            $1,643,906 	
	 Give at cwc.church/give
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THIS WEEK AT CROSSWAY

SUNDAY	 June 27
		  KCA Informational Meeting 	
		  following each service in 		
		  Room 103

6:00p-8:30p	 Women's Summer Salad
		  & Dessert Gathering

WEDNESDAY	 June 30 
6:30p-8:00p	 Men's Bible Study
		

THURSDAY	 June 24
7:00p-9:00p	 Women's Summer 
		  Bible Study

FRIDAY	 	 JULY 2
Office Closed	 Happy 4th of July!

7:00p-8:00p	 Mission Event: Beatty's

7:00p-10:00p	 CrossWay Students
		  Bonfire

		  COMING UP
JUL 7		  CrossWay Students WAC
		
JUL 18		  Baptism Service

SEP 10-11	 Men's Retreat

SEP 24		  Friday Forum: Critical Race 	
		  Theory

OCT 1-2		  Vision & Values

OCT 8-9		 Biblical Theology Workshop 	
		  for Women: Nancy Guthrie	
	

WE’RE
GLAD

YOU’RE
HERE

New here? Thanks for 
coming! Feel free to 
fill out the connect 
card and drop it in 
the offering boxes in 
the lobby.

A Nursing Mothers 
Room is available 
through the door at 
the back right corner 
of the auditorium. 
Room 103 is available 
as a cry room where 
you can also watch 
the service.

Nursery, Preschool, 
PreK and K-5th grade 
classes are available 
for those who have 
registered. Contact 
the church office if 
you would like your 
child placed in a 
class. 

June 27, 2021

SCRIPTURE MEMORY

God Works All Things 
For Your Good

"And we know that for those who love 
God all things work together for good, 

for those who are called according         
to his purpose."  

 
Romans 8:28



Our mission is to glorify God through the transformation 
of lives by the power of the gospel of Jesus Christ.  Our passion 

is that all people find their satisfaction in God alone.

It All Matters
The Strenthening Effect 
of Shared Christian Life

1 Thessalonians 3:9-13 | Mike Bullmore

Sermon application questions for today's sermon will be posted at  
cwc.church/sermons after second service. June 27, 2021

MEN'S RETREAT: RAISING UP THE NEXT 
GENERATION!
Registration is now open for the Men's 
Retreat, September 10-11.  Sign up at cwc.
church/events by August 29.

GOD'S FAITHFULNESS AND OUR 
SUFFERING: AN EVENING WITH DAVID 
AND YULIA BEATTY
Are you struggling to see God’s goodness 
in the middle of your trials? Join us for an 
encouraging evening of teaching and 
hearing from our mission partners in 
Eastern Europe, David and Yulia Beatty, 
Friday, July 2, 7:00p–8:00p. Refreshments 
to follow. Families welcome.

FAMILY NEWS
Our deepest sympathy to the family of 
Ruby Peek, who passed away on Friday, 
June 18. Please pray for the family as they 
grieve this loss and also praise God for 
Ruby's homegoing.

GIVING
Please place your offering in the boxes 
located in the lobby. Envelopes are 
available on the side of the box. You can 
also give online at cwc.church/give.

	

CHRISTIAN SCHOOL (KCA)
INFORMATIONAL MEETING
There will be a meeting TODAY after each 
service in Room 103 for anyone wanting to 
hear more about Justin Denney’s efforts 
to start a Christian school for inner-city 
families of Kenosha. 

WOMEN'S FALL WORKSHOP
CrossWay is hosting a Biblical Theology 
Workshop for Women with Nancy Guthrie 
on October 8-9.  In this interactive and 
energetic three-session workshop, Nancy 
will help us trace themes throughout 
the Bible from Genesis to Revelation, 
and review key events of scripture. 
Together we’ll look at the opening of the 
Gospels and discover how a growing 
understanding of major biblical themes 
adds to our comprehension when we see 
those themes in specific passages.  
Many women want to have a desire to read 
and study their Bibles, but they’re often 
bored or intimidated by it. Nancy is out to 
change that! This workshop is accessible 
for the woman who’s new to the Bible but 
is also rich with discovery for the woman 
who’s been studying it for decades. No 
matter how much you already know or 
don’t know about the Bible, if you want to 
have a better grasp on what God is saying 
to us through his Word, this workshop is 
for you!

Ticket Sales begin July 1.  Make plans to join 
us for this memorable event.  We trust it 
will be fun and fruitful for all who attend.

cell

home

WELCOME! 
        Thank you for joining us today! Please observe the following guidelines as we 
        gather together as one body: 

        •  Masks are optional.  Please continue to wear one if it is wise for you to do so.
        •  Seating on the left side of the auditorium is physically distanced, the  
           right side is not physically distanced.
        •  If you're comfortable doing so, please choose seats on the right side of the 
           auditorium, to allow physically distanced seating where needed.

   CONNECT CARD                       GROW    •    SERVE   •    CONNECT          	    

         
           NAME
  
 street 

  
   city, state, zip 

       

           ADDRESS 
       

           EMAIL
       

           PHONE

AGE
       Under 18        18-22        23-29        30-49        50+

CHILDREN AT HOME (NAME & AGE)

 
I AM A:
       1st Time Guest		  Returning Guest
       Regular Attendee	 Member

COMMENTS/PRAYER REQUESTS:

I AM INTERESTED IN:
      Becoming a Christian
      Baptism
      Membership	
      Serving Opportunities
      Other: ______________________
 
* SIGN UP HERE: 
      Add me to the weekly email list. (Be sure    
      to fill in your name and email above.)
     

      
                


